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W. C. MOODY TELEPHONES 
MANAGER, NUCLEAR LICENSING March 25, 1981 (213) 572-1817 

(213) 572-1806 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: SEP Topic XV-16 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Your letter of December 15, 1980 requested information pertaining to 
SEP Topic XV-16, "Radiological Consequences of Failure of Small Lines Carrying 
Primary Coolant Outside Containment." We are currently proceeding with 
preparation of the requested information. However, we do not anticipate being 
able to submit the information until April 10, 1981.  

If you wish to discuss this matter, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

813810 

dal


